
   
 

Bear Creek Township Election Commission Meeting 
August 2, 2022 

 
Time: 8:07a.m. 

 

Roll Call: Keiser, Golding, Radatovich 

 

Appointing Receiving Board 

Radatovich explained that yesterday, August 1, 2022, Pat Smith called her and told her that she will not be able to work on election day 

due to a family emergency. Radatovich assessed the situation and felt confident that the remaining four workers appointed to precinct 1 

would be able to handle the job. However, Pat was also appointed to serve as the republican receiving board inspector for precinct 1. 

Radatovich realized that there would not be enough time (18 hours) to call a special election commission meeting before election day to 

appoint a new one. She called the Bureau of Elections and worked with Dave Foster to come up with the following solution: Radatovich 

contacted the county clerk as well as the chairs of the Republican and Democrat county parties. She made them aware of the situation. 

Radatovich then posted a meeting for today, August 2, 2022, for the election commission to appoint a new receiving board inspector 

before the end of election day, when the receiving board duties take place. Radatovich is suggesting that the election commission 

appoint Judy Mays, a republican who is already working precinct 1, to serve as the republican receiving board inspector for today, 

August 2, 2022. 

 

Motion by Golding to appoint Judy Mays to serve as the republican receiving board inspector for Precinct 1 for the August 2, 2022 

election. 2nd by Keiser.            Passed 

 

Adjournment: 8:10a.m. 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

 

Emma Radatovich  

Emma Radatovich, Bear Creek Township Clerk 


